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Clore Columns

Thank you for all parents who supported our Sports Day, we had a wonderful day
of sporting activities, brilliantly organised by Mr Manning.  Thank you to our
Yavneh College volunteers for their invaluable help.  Thank you for bearing with us
in the extreme heat to make sports day both enjoyable and safe.  

It was wonderful to see so many parents and governors at our special Kabbalat
Shabbat for Mrs Goldsmith and Mrs Berger.  It’s always sad when much loved
members of staff leave us, but it’s also nice to have the opportunity to say thank
you and share so many happy memories.  Next week in Kabbalat Shabbat, we’ll be
saying goodbye to Mrs Drew.
  
Children who have been to see me with good work this week: Lexi, Jasper, Sophie
G, Aidan, Ariella, Arthur, Frankie, Hanna, Jamie, Mason, Pearl, Theo, Sofia, Jodie,
Sloane, Dylan, Olivia, Micah, Nathan C, Emmy, Ella, Ethan, Izzy S, Maddie, Paige,
Marnie, Indi, Zachary C, Blake, Mila, Arabelle, Sienna L, Jazzy  

Punctuality Prize: Year 3  

If you would like to see what we’ve been discussing in assembly, please click here
 
Upcoming dates for your diary: 
Monday 7th July and Tuesday 8th July: Year 6 show 
Tuesday 8th July: Reception graduation 9am  
Thursday 10th July: transition day for each child to spend time in their new class 
Friday 11th July: EXTRA KABBALAT SHABBAT for birthdays up to 15th August 
Tuesday 15th July: Year 6 Leavers Assembly 8.45  
Friday 18th July: Parents Kabbalat Shabbat (last Kabbalat Shabbat for Year 6)

 
 

https://padlet.com/head768/clore-shalom-assemblies-2024-25-ny615jf2rz5hupnv


Congratulations 
If your child has achieved an award, prize or certificate we are always happy to
share the good news in Kabbalat Shabbat. Email us the details and we are happy to
call up your child for a special mention. 

CLORE Award 
Well done to all the children who have completed this year’s CLORE award! We will
be giving out their prizes and certificates in the last week of term. 
 
Water Bottles 
We having a large number of children come to the office every day asking for cups
as they have left their water bottles at home. Every child should be in school with
a named water bottle every day, especially in hot weather. 
 
Hertfordshire summer reading challenge 
It’s important to keep up with our reading over the holidays. Join Hertfordshire
Libraries’ summer reading challenge – please see here for details. 

We are hoping to be selected to receive £1000 for our school library. If you are
able to click the link and nominate us we would be very grateful. 
Please click here 

 
 

http://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/SummerReadingChallenge
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools-prize?utm_medium=email&utm_source=nbt&utm_campaign=20250625-schools&utm_content=schools-prize




 

cele
brationTEA

Book Reviews

Ava - The great crisp robbery by Pamela Butchart
Tilly - Little people , big dreams Anne Frank 

Congratulations to:

Aidan
Paige
Maxi  
Leia
Max 
Raphi

Jayden 

Do you think you may be eligible for Free School Meals? Call us for support or advice or email
senco@cloreshalom.herts.sch.uk in complete confidence. 




